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June 26, 2012
 
Dear Sir or Madam:
 
You are being contacted as a representative of a Respondent to the above referenced Notice Letter. The
Anti-Doping Review Board (“Review Board”) has made the following information request of USADA:
 

Is there any evidence consistent with USADA’s allegations that is already in the
public domain and would not subject any witness to a greater risk of
intimidation or retaliation?
 

In response to this request USADA has provided the two documents attached to this email.
 
The Review Board has asked me to inform you that should you wish to provide any written response to
the documents submitted by USADA in response to the Review Board’s request you may do so by
providing your response to me no later than 5:00 p.m. eastern on Wednesday, June 27, 2012,
and I will provide your response to the Review Board.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lisa McCumber
Testing Results Manager
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